From: Stephen Masakowski ]

Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 2:35 PM
To: House & Governmental Affairs
Subject: Congressional District Boundries
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To whom it may concern:

My name is Stephen Masakowski and | have been a lifelong residence and property owner in New Orleans. |
am not in favor of redrawing districts based on race and political party reasons. Please keep the Congressional
District boundaries as they are.

Sincerely,

Stephen Masakowski
Orleans Parish





